
Genesis 22:8 S  Card 80

8 And Abraham said, My son, God will provide himself a
lamb for a burnt offering: so they went both of them
together.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 1 1 of 3 S  Card 81

1 Blessed is the man that walketh not in the counsel of
the ungodly, nor standeth in the way of sinners, nor
sitteth in the seat of the scornful. 2 But his delight is in
the law of the LORD; and in his law doth he meditate
day and night.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 1 2 of 3 S  Card 82

3 And he shall be like a tree planted by the rivers of
water, that bringeth forth his fruit in his season; his leaf
also shall not wither; and whatsoever he doeth shall
prosper. 4 The ungodly are not so: but are like the chaff
which the wind driveth away. 5 Therefore the ungodly
shall not stand in the judgment, nor sinners in the
congregation of the righteous.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 1 3 of 3 S  Card 83

6 For the LORD knoweth the way of the righteous: but
the way of the ungodly shall perish.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 1:5–6 S  Card 84

5 Therefore the ungodly shall not stand in the judgment,
nor sinners in the congregation of the righteous. 6 For
the LORD knoweth the way of the righteous: but the
way of the ungodly shall perish.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 11:4-7 1 of 2 S  Card 85

4 The LORD is in his holy temple, the LORD'S throne is
in heaven: his eyes behold, his eyelids try, the children
of men. 5 The LORD trieth the righteous: but the wicked
and him that loveth violence his soul hateth. 6 Upon the
wicked he shall rain snares, fire and brimstone, and an
horrible tempest: this shall be the portion of their cup.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 11:4-7 2 of 2 S  Card 86

7 For the righteous LORD loveth righteousness; his
countenance doth behold the upright.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 16 1 of 3 S  Card 87

1 Preserve me, O God: for in thee do I put my trust. 2 O
my soul, thou hast said unto the LORD, Thou art my
Lord: my goodness extendeth not to thee; 3 But to the
saints that are in the earth, and to the excellent, in
whom is all my delight. 4 Their sorrows shall be
multiplied that hasten after another god: their drink
offerings of blood will I not offer, nor take up their
names into my lips.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 16 2 of 3 S  Card 88

5 The LORD is the portion of mine inheritance and of my
cup: thou maintainest my lot. 6 The lines are fallen unto
me in pleasant places; yea, I have a goodly heritage. 7 I
will bless the LORD, who hath given me counsel: my
reins also instruct me in the night seasons. 8 I have set
the LORD always before me: because he is at my right
hand, I shall not be moved.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 16 3 of 3 S  Card 89

9 Therefore my heart is glad, and my glory rejoiceth: my
flesh also shall rest in hope. 10 For thou wilt not leave
my soul in hell; neither wilt thou suffer thine Holy One to
see corruption. 11 Thou wilt shew me the path of life: in
thy presence is fulness of joy; at thy right hand there are
pleasures for evermore.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 16:8-11 1 of 2 S  Card 90

8 I have set the LORD always before me: because he is
at my right hand, I shall not be moved. 9 Therefore my
heart is glad, and my glory rejoiceth: my flesh also shall
rest in hope. 10 For thou wilt not leave my soul in hell;
neither wilt thou suffer thine Holy One to see corruption.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 16:8-11 2 of 2 S  Card 91

11 Thou wilt shew me the path of life: in thy presence is
fulness of joy; at thy right hand there are pleasures for
evermore.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 18:30-35 1 of 2 S  Card 92

30 As for God, his way is perfect: the word of the LORD
is tried: he is a buckler to all those that trust in him. 31

For who is God save the LORD? or who is a rock save
our God? 32 It is God that girdeth me with strength, and
maketh my way perfect. 33 He maketh my feet like hinds'
feet, and setteth me upon my high places.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 18:30-35 2 of 2 S  Card 93

34 He teacheth my hands to war, so that a bow of steel
is broken by mine arms. 35 Thou hast also given me the
shield of thy salvation: and thy right hand hath holden
me up, and thy gentleness hath made me great.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 19 1 of 5 S  Card 94

1 The heavens declare the glory of God; and the
firmament sheweth his handywork. 2 Day unto day
uttereth speech, and night unto night sheweth
knowledge. 3 There is no speech nor language, where
their voice is not heard. 4 Their line is gone out through
all the earth, and their words to the end of the world. In
them hath he set a tabernacle for the sun,

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 19 2 of 5 S  Card 95

5 Which is as a bridegroom coming out of his chamber,
and rejoiceth as a strong man to run a race. 6 His going
forth is from the end of the heaven, and his circuit unto
the ends of it: and there is nothing hid from the heat
thereof. 7 The law of the LORD is perfect, converting the
soul: the testimony of the LORD is sure, making wise
the simple.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 19 3 of 5 S  Card 96

8 The statutes of the LORD are right, rejoicing the heart:
the commandment of the LORD is pure, enlightening
the eyes. 9 The fear of the LORD is clean, enduring for
ever: the judgments of the LORD are true and righteous
altogether. 10 More to be desired are they than gold,
yea, than much fine gold: sweeter also than honey and
the honeycomb.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 19 4 of 5 S  Card 97

11 Moreover by them is thy servant warned: and in
keeping of them there is great reward. 12 Who can
understand his errors? cleanse thou me from secret
faults. 13 Keep back thy servant also from presumptuous
sins; let them not have dominion over me: then shall I
be upright, and I shall be innocent from the great
transgression.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 19 5 of 5 S  Card 98

14 Let the words of my mouth, and the meditation of my
heart, be acceptable in thy sight, O LORD, my strength,
and my redeemer.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 19:7-14 1 of 3 S  Card 99

7 The law of the LORD is perfect, converting the soul:
the testimony of the LORD is sure, making wise the
simple. 8 The statutes of the LORD are right, rejoicing
the heart: the commandment of the LORD is pure,
enlightening the eyes. 9 The fear of the LORD is clean,
enduring for ever: the judgments of the LORD are true
and righteous altogether.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 19:7-14 2 of 3 S  Card 100

10 More to be desired are they than gold, yea, than
much fine gold: sweeter also than honey and the
honeycomb. 11 Moreover by them is thy servant warned:
and in keeping of them there is great reward. 12 Who
can understand his errors? cleanse thou me from secret
faults.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 19:7-14 3 of 3 S  Card 101

13 Keep back thy servant also from presumptuous sins;
let them not have dominion over me: then shall I be
upright, and I shall be innocent from the great
transgression. 14 Let the words of my mouth, and the
meditation of my heart, be acceptable in thy sight, O
LORD, my strength, and my redeemer.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 19:14 S  Card 102

14 Let the words of my mouth, and the meditation of my
heart, be acceptable in thy sight, O LORD, my strength,
and my redeemer.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 23 1 of 2 S  Card 103

1 The LORD is my shepherd; I shall not want. 2 He
maketh me to lie down in green pastures: he leadeth
me beside the still waters. 3 He restoreth my soul: he
leadeth me in the paths of righteousness for his name's
sake. 4 Yea, though I walk through the valley of the
shadow of death, I will fear no evil: for thou art with me;
thy rod and thy staff they comfort me.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 23 2 of 2 S  Card 104

5 Thou preparest a table before me in the presence of
mine enemies: thou anointest my head with oil; my cup
runneth over. 6 Surely goodness and mercy shall follow
me all the days of my life: and I will dwell in the house of
the LORD for ever.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 23:4 S  Card 105

4 Yea, though I walk through the valley of the shadow of
death, I will fear no evil: for thou art with me; thy rod and
thy staff they comfort me.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 23:6 S  Card 106

6 Surely goodness and mercy shall follow me all the
days of my life: and I will dwell in the house of the
LORD for ever.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 27 1 of 5 S  Card 107

1 The Lord is my light and my salvation; whom shall I
fear? the Lord is the strength of my life; of whom shall I
be afraid? 2 When the wicked, even mine enemies and
my foes, came upon me to eat up my flesh, they
stumbled and fell. 3 Though an host should encamp
against me, my heart shall not fear: though war should
rise against me, in this will I be confident.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 27 2 of 5 S  Card 108

4 One thing have I desired of the Lord, that will I seek
after; that I may dwell in the house of the Lord all the
days of my life, to behold the beauty of the Lord, and to
enquire in his temple. 5 For in the time of trouble he
shall hide me in his pavilion: in the secret of his
tabernacle shall he hide me; he shall set me up upon a
rock.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 27 3 of 5 S  Card 109

6 And now shall mine head be lifted up above mine
enemies round about me: therefore will I offer in his
tabernacle sacrifices of joy; I will sing, yea, I will sing
praises unto the Lord. 7 Hear, O Lord, when I cry with
my voice: have mercy also upon me, and answer me.
8 When thou saidst, Seek ye my face; my heart said
unto thee, Thy face, Lord, will I seek.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 27 4 of 5 S  Card 110

9 Hide not thy face far from me; put not thy servant
away in anger: thou hast been my help; leave me not,
neither forsake me, O God of my salvation. 10 When my
father and my mother forsake me, then the Lord will
take me up. 11 Teach me thy way, O Lord, and lead me
in a plain path, because of mine enemies.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 27 5 of 5 S  Card 111

12 Deliver me not over unto the will of mine enemies: for
false witnesses are risen up against me, and such as
breathe out cruelty. 13 I had fainted, unless I had
believed to see the goodness of the Lord in the land of
the living. 14 Wait on the Lord: be of good courage, and
he shall strengthen thine heart: wait, I say, on the Lord.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 27:1-3 S  Card 112

1 The Lord is my light and my salvation; whom shall I
fear? the Lord is the strength of my life; of whom shall I
be afraid? 2 When the wicked, even mine enemies and
my foes, came upon me to eat up my flesh, they
stumbled and fell. 3 Though an host should encamp
against me, my heart shall not fear: though war should
rise against me, in this will I be confident.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 27:13-14 S  Card 113

13 I had fainted, unless I had believed to see the
goodness of the Lord in the land of the living. 14 Wait on
the Lord: be of good courage, and he shall strengthen
thine heart: wait, I say, on the Lord.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 31:23-24 S  Card 114

23 O love the Lord, all ye his saints: for the Lord
preserveth the faithful, and plentifully rewardeth the
proud doer. 24 Be of good courage, and he shall
strengthen your heart, all ye that hope in the Lord.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 32 1 of 4 S  Card 115

1 Blessed is he whose transgression is forgiven, whose
sin is covered. 2 Blessed is the man unto whom the Lord
imputeth not iniquity, and in whose spirit there is no
guile. 3 When I kept silence, my bones waxed old
through my roaring all the day long. 4 For day and night
thy hand was heavy upon me: my moisture is turned
into the drought of summer. Selah.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 32 2 of 4 S  Card 116

5 I acknowledge my sin unto thee, and mine iniquity
have I not hid. I said, I will confess my transgressions
unto the Lord; and thou forgavest the iniquity of my sin.
Selah. 6 For this shall every one that is godly pray unto
thee in a time when thou mayest be found: surely in the
floods of great waters they shall not come nigh unto
him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 32 3 of 4 S  Card 117

7 Thou art my hiding place; thou shalt preserve me from
trouble; thou shalt compass me about with songs of
deliverance. Selah. 8 I will instruct thee and teach thee
in the way which thou shalt go: I will guide thee with
mine eye. 9 Be ye not as the horse, or as the mule,
which have no understanding: whose mouth must be
held in with bit and bridle, lest they come near unto
thee.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 32 4 of 4 S  Card 118

10 Many sorrows shall be to the wicked: but he that
trusteth in the Lord, mercy shall compass him about.
11 Be glad in the Lord, and rejoice, ye righteous: and
shout for joy, all ye that are upright in heart.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 33:6-9 S  Card 119

6 By the word of the Lord were the heavens made; and
all the host of them by the breath of his mouth. 7 He
gathereth the waters of the sea together as an heap: he
layeth up the depth in storehouses. 8 Let all the earth
fear the Lord: let all the inhabitants of the world stand in
awe of him. 9 For he spake, and it was done; he
commanded, and it stood fast.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 33:13-22 1 of 3 S  Card 120

13 The Lord looketh from heaven; he beholdeth all the
sons of men. 14 From the place of his habitation he
looketh upon all the inhabitants of the earth. 15 He
fashioneth their hearts alike; he considereth all their
works. 16 There is no king saved by the multitude of an
host: a mighty man is not delivered by much strength.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 33:13-22 2 of 3 S  Card 121

17 An horse is a vain thing for safety: neither shall he
deliver any by his great strength. 18 Behold, the eye of
the Lord is upon them that fear him, upon them that
hope in his mercy; 19 To deliver their soul from death,
and to keep them alive in famine. 20 Our soul waiteth for
the Lord: he is our help and our shield.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 33:13-22 3 of 3 S  Card 122

21 For our heart shall rejoice in him, because we have
trusted in his holy name. 22 Let thy mercy, O Lord, be
upon us, according as we hope in thee.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 34 1 of 5 S  Card 123

1 I will bless the LORD at all times: his praise shall
continually be in my mouth. 2 My soul shall make her
boast in the LORD: the humble shall hear thereof, and
be glad. 3 O magnify the LORD with me, and let us exalt
his name together. 4 I sought the LORD, and he heard
me, and delivered me from all my fears. 5 They looked
unto him, and were lightened: and their faces were not
ashamed.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 34 2 of 5 S  Card 124

6 This poor man cried, and the LORD heard him, and
saved him out of all his troubles. 7 The angel of the
LORD encampeth round about them that fear him, and
delivereth them. 8 O taste and see that the LORD is
good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him. 9 O fear
the LORD, ye his saints: for there is no want to them
that fear him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 34 3 of 5 S  Card 125

10 The young lions do lack, and suffer hunger: but they
that seek the LORD shall not want any good thing. 11

Come, ye children, hearken unto me: I will teach you
the fear of the LORD. 12 What man is he that desireth
life, and loveth many days, that he may see good? 13

Keep thy tongue from evil, and thy lips from speaking
guile. 14 Depart from evil, and do good; seek peace, and
pursue it.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 34 4 of 5 S  Card 126

15 The eyes of the LORD are upon the righteous, and
his ears are open unto their cry. 16 The face of the
LORD is against them that do evil, to cut off the
remembrance of them from the earth. 17 The righteous
cry, and the LORD heareth, and delivereth them out of
all their troubles. 18 The LORD is nigh unto them that
are of a broken heart; and saveth such as be of a
contrite spirit.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 34 5 of 5 S  Card 127

19 Many are the afflictions of the righteous: but the
LORD delivereth him out of them all. 20 He keepeth all
his bones: not one of them is broken. 21 Evil shall slay
the wicked: and they that hate the righteous shall be
desolate. 22 The LORD redeemeth the soul of his
servants: and none of them that trust in him shall be
desolate.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 34:1-10 1 of 3 S  Card 128

1 I will bless the LORD at all times: his praise shall
continually be in my mouth. 2 My soul shall make her
boast in the LORD: the humble shall hear thereof, and
be glad. 3 O magnify the LORD with me, and let us exalt
his name together. 4 I sought the LORD, and he heard
me, and delivered me from all my fears. 5 They looked
unto him, and were lightened: and their faces were not
ashamed.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 34:1-10 2 of 3 S  Card 129

6 This poor man cried, and the LORD heard him, and
saved him out of all his troubles. 7 The angel of the
LORD encampeth round about them that fear him, and
delivereth them. 8 O taste and see that the LORD is
good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him. 9 O fear
the LORD, ye his saints: for there is no want to them
that fear him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 34:1-10 3 of 3 S  Card 130

10 The young lions do lack, and suffer hunger: but they
that seek the LORD shall not want any good thing.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 34:4–5 S  Card 131

4 I sought the LORD, and he heard me, and delivered
me from all my fears. 5 They looked unto him, and were
lightened: and their faces were not ashamed.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 34:8–9 S  Card 132

8 O taste and see that the LORD is good: blessed is the
man that trusteth in him. 9 O fear the LORD, ye his
saints: for there is no want to them that fear him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 34:15–18 S  Card 133

15 The eyes of the LORD are upon the righteous, and
his ears are open unto their cry. 16 The face of the
LORD is against them that do evil, to cut off the
remembrance of them from the earth. 17 The righteous
cry, and the LORD heareth, and delivereth them out of
all their troubles. 18 The LORD is nigh unto them that
are of a broken heart; and saveth such as be of a
contrite spirit.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 36:5-9 1 of 2 S  Card 134

5 Thy mercy, O LORD, is in the heavens; and thy
faithfulness reacheth unto the clouds. 6 Thy
righteousness is like the great mountains; thy
judgments are a great deep: O LORD, thou preservest
man and beast. 7 How excellent is thy lovingkindness, O
God! therefore the children of men put their trust under
the shadow of thy wings.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 36:5-9 2 of 2 S  Card 135

8 They shall be abundantly satisfied with the fatness of
thy house; and thou shalt make them drink of the river
of thy pleasures. 9 For with thee is the fountain of life: in
thy light shall we see light.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 37:1-11 1 of 3 S  Card 136

1 Fret not thyself because of evildoers, neither be thou
envious against the workers of iniquity. 2 For they shall
soon be cut down like the grass, and wither as the
green herb. 3 Trust in the LORD, and do good; so shalt
thou dwell in the land, and verily thou shalt be fed. 4

Delight thyself also in the LORD; and he shall give thee
the desires of thine heart.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 37:1-11 2 of 3 S  Card 137

5 Commit thy way unto the LORD; trust also in him; and
he shall bring it to pass. 6 And he shall bring forth thy
righteousness as the light, and thy judgment as the
noonday. 7 Rest in the LORD, and wait patiently for him:
fret not thyself because of him who prospereth in his
way, because of the man who bringeth wicked devices
to pass.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 37:1-11 3 of 3 S  Card 138

8 Cease from anger, and forsake wrath: fret not thyself
in any wise to do evil. 9 For evildoers shall be cut off: but
those that wait upon the LORD, they shall inherit the
earth. 10 For yet a little while, and the wicked shall not
be: yea, thou shalt diligently consider his place, and it
shall not be. 11 But the meek shall inherit the earth; and
shall delight themselves in the abundance of peace.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 37:7-11 1 of 2 S  Card 139

7 Rest in the LORD, and wait patiently for him: fret not
thyself because of him who prospereth in his way,
because of the man who bringeth wicked devices to
pass. 8 Cease from anger, and forsake wrath: fret not
thyself in any wise to do evil. 9 For evildoers shall be cut
off: but those that wait upon the LORD, they shall inherit
the earth.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 37:7-11 2 of 2 S  Card 140

10 For yet a little while, and the wicked shall not be: yea,
thou shalt diligently consider his place, and it shall not
be. 11 But the meek shall inherit the earth; and shall
delight themselves in the abundance of peace.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 45:1-7 1 of 3 S  Card 141

1 My heart is inditing a good matter: I speak of the
things which I have made touching the king: my tongue
is the pen of a ready writer. 2 Thou art fairer than the
children of men: grace is poured into thy lips: therefore
God hath blessed thee for ever. 3 Gird thy sword upon
thy thigh, O most mighty, with thy glory and thy majesty.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 45:1-7 2 of 3 S  Card 142

4 And in thy majesty ride prosperously because of truth
and meekness and righteousness; and thy right hand
shall teach thee terrible things. 5 Thine arrows are sharp
in the heart of the king's enemies; whereby the people
fall under thee. 6 Thy throne, O God, is for ever and
ever: the sceptre of thy kingdom is a right sceptre.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 45:1-7 3 of 3 S  Card 143

7 Thou lovest righteousness, and hatest wickedness:
therefore God, thy God, hath anointed thee with the oil
of gladness above thy fellows.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 49:12-15 1 of 2 S  Card 144

12 Nevertheless man being in honour abideth not: he is
like the beasts that perish. 13 This their way is their folly:
yet their posterity approve their sayings. Selah. 14 Like
sheep they are laid in the grave; death shall feed on
them; and the upright shall have dominion over them in
the morning; and their beauty shall consume in the
grave from their dwelling.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 49:12-15 2 of 2 S  Card 145

15 But God will redeem my soul from the power of the
grave: for he shall receive me. Selah.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 51:1-17 1 of 5 S  Card 146

1 Have mercy upon me, O God, according to thy
lovingkindness: according unto the multitude of thy
tender mercies blot out my transgressions. 2 Wash me
throughly from mine iniquity, and cleanse me from my
sin. 3 For I acknowledge my transgressions: and my sin
is ever before me.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 51:1-17 2 of 5 S  Card 147

4 Against thee, thee only, have I sinned, and done this
evil in thy sight: that thou mightest be justified when
thou speakest, and be clear when thou judgest. 5

Behold, I was shapen in iniquity; and in sin did my
mother conceive me. 6 Behold, thou desirest truth in the
inward parts: and in the hidden part thou shalt make me
to know wisdom.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 51:1-17 3 of 5 S  Card 148

7 Purge me with hyssop, and I shall be clean: wash me,
and I shall be whiter than snow. 8 Make me to hear joy
and gladness; that the bones which thou hast broken
may rejoice. 9 Hide thy face from my sins, and blot out
all mine iniquities. 10 Create in me a clean heart, O God;
and renew a right spirit within me. 11 Cast me not away
from thy presence; and take not thy holy spirit from me.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 51:1-17 4 of 5 S  Card 149

12 Restore unto me the joy of thy salvation; and uphold
me with thy free spirit. 13 Then will I teach transgressors
thy ways; and sinners shall be converted unto thee. 14

Deliver me from bloodguiltiness, O God, thou God of my
salvation: and my tongue shall sing aloud of thy
righteousness. 15 O Lord, open thou my lips; and my
mouth shall shew forth thy praise.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 51:1-17 5 of 5 S  Card 150

16 For thou desirest not sacrifice; else would I give it:
thou delightest not in burnt offering. 17 The sacrifices of
God are a broken spirit: a broken and a contrite heart, O
God, thou wilt not despise.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 56:3–4 S  Card 151

3 What time I am afraid, I will trust in thee. 4 In God I will
praise his word, in God I have put my trust; I will not
fear what flesh can do unto me.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 90:1–2 S  Card 152

1 Lord, thou hast been our dwelling place in all
generations. 2 Before the mountains were brought forth,
or ever thou hadst formed the earth and the world, even
from everlasting to everlasting, thou art God.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 100 1 of 2 S  Card 153

1 Make a joyful noise unto the LORD, all ye lands. 2

Serve the LORD with gladness: come before his
presence with singing. 3 Know ye that the LORD he is
God: it is he that hath made us, and not we ourselves;
we are his people, and the sheep of his pasture. 4 Enter
into his gates with thanksgiving, and into his courts with
praise: be thankful unto him, and bless his name.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 100 2 of 2 S  Card 154

5 For the LORD is good; his mercy is everlasting; and
his truth endureth to all generations.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 100:3 S  Card 155

3 Know ye that the LORD he is God: it is he that hath
made us, and not we ourselves; we are his people, and
the sheep of his pasture.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 103 1 of 6 S  Card 156

1 Bless the LORD, O my soul: and all that is within me,
bless his holy name. 2 Bless the LORD, O my soul, and
forget not all his benefits: 3 Who forgiveth all thine
iniquities; who healeth all thy diseases; 4 Who
redeemeth thy life from destruction; who crowneth thee
with lovingkindness and tender mercies;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 103 2 of 6 S  Card 157

5 Who satisfieth thy mouth with good things; so that thy
youth is renewed like the eagle's. 6 The LORD
executeth righteousness and judgment for all that are
oppressed. 7 He made known his ways unto Moses, his
acts unto the children of Israel. 8 The LORD is merciful
and gracious, slow to anger, and plenteous in mercy. 9

He will not always chide: neither will he keep his anger
for ever.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 103 3 of 6 S  Card 158

10 He hath not dealt with us after our sins; nor rewarded
us according to our iniquities. 11 For as the heaven is
high above the earth, so great is his mercy toward them
that fear him. 12 As far as the east is from the west, so
far hath he removed our transgressions from us. 13 Like
as a father pitieth his children, so the LORD pitieth them
that fear him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 103 4 of 6 S  Card 159

14 For he knoweth our frame; he remembereth that we
are dust. 15 As for man, his days are as grass: as a
flower of the field, so he flourisheth. 16 For the wind
passeth over it, and it is gone; and the place thereof
shall know it no more. 17 But the mercy of the LORD is
from everlasting to everlasting upon them that fear him,
and his righteousness unto children's children;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 103 5 of 6 S  Card 160

18 To such as keep his covenant, and to those that
remember his commandments to do them. 19 The LORD
hath prepared his throne in the heavens; and his
kingdom ruleth over all. 20 Bless the LORD, ye his
angels, that excel in strength, that do his
commandments, hearkening unto the voice of his word.
21 Bless ye the LORD, all ye his hosts; ye ministers of
his, that do his pleasure.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 103 6 of 6 S  Card 161

22 Bless the LORD, all his works in all places of his
dominion: bless the LORD, O my soul.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 119:9-16 1 of 2 S  Card 162

9 Wherewithal shall a young man cleanse his way? by
taking heed thereto according to thy word. 10 With my
whole heart have I sought thee: O let me not wander
from thy commandments. 11 Thy word have I hid in mine
heart, that I might not sin against thee. 12 Blessed art
thou, O LORD: teach me thy statutes. 13 With my lips
have I declared all the judgments of thy mouth.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 119:9-16 2 of 2 S  Card 163

14 I have rejoiced in the way of thy testimonies, as much
as in all riches. 15 I will meditate in thy precepts, and
have respect unto thy ways. 16 I will delight myself in thy
statutes: I will not forget thy word.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 119:17-24 1 of 2 S  Card 164

17 Deal bountifully with thy servant, that I may live, and
keep thy word. 18 Open thou mine eyes, that I may
behold wondrous things out of thy law. 19 I am a
stranger in the earth: hide not thy commandments from
me. 20 My soul breaketh for the longing that it hath unto
thy judgments at all times. 21 Thou hast rebuked the
proud that are cursed, which do err from thy
commandments.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 119:17-24 2 of 2 S  Card 165

22 Remove from me reproach and contempt; for I have
kept thy testimonies. 23 Princes also did sit and speak
against me: but thy servant did meditate in thy statutes.
24 Thy testimonies also are my delight and my
counselors.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 119:103-105 S  Card 166

103 How sweet are thy words unto my taste! yea,
sweeter than honey to my mouth! 104 Through thy
precepts I get understanding: therefore I hate every
false way. 105 Thy word is a lamp unto my feet, and a
light unto my path.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 139:1-18 1 of 5 S  Card 167

1 O LORD, thou hast searched me, and known me. 2

Thou knowest my downsitting and mine uprising, thou
understandest my thought afar off. 3 Thou compassest
my path and my lying down, and art acquainted with all
my ways. 4 For there is not a word in my tongue, but, lo,
O LORD, thou knowest it altogether. 5 Thou hast beset
me behind and before, and laid thine hand upon me.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 139:1-18 2 of 5 S  Card 168

6 Such knowledge is too wonderful for me; it is high, I
cannot attain unto it. 7 Whither shall I go from thy spirit?
or whither shall I flee from thy presence? 8 If I ascend
up into heaven, thou art there: if I make my bed in hell,
behold, thou art there. 9 If I take the wings of the
morning, and dwell in the uttermost parts of the sea;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 139:1-18 3 of 5 S  Card 169

10 Even there shall thy hand lead me, and thy right hand
shall hold me. 11 If I say, Surely the darkness shall cover
me; even the night shall be light about me. 12 Yea, the
darkness hideth not from thee; but the night shineth as
the day: the darkness and the light are both alike to
thee. 13 For thou hast possessed my reins: thou hast
covered me in my mother's womb.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 139:1-18 4 of 5 S  Card 170

14 I will praise thee; for I am fearfully and wonderfully
made: marvellous are thy works; and that my soul
knoweth right well. 15 My substance was not hid from
thee, when I was made in secret, and curiously wrought
in the lowest parts of the earth.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 139:1-18 5 of 5 S  Card 171

16 Thine eyes did see my substance, yet being
unperfect; and in thy book all my members were written,
which in continuance were fashioned, when as yet there
was none of them. 17 How precious also are thy
thoughts unto me, O God! how great is the sum of
them! 18 If I should count them, they are more in number
than the sand: when I awake, I am still with thee.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 145 1 of 6 S  Card 172

1 I will extol thee, my God, O king; and I will bless thy
name for ever and ever. 2 Every day will I bless thee;
and I will praise thy name for ever and ever. 3 Great is
the LORD, and greatly to be praised; and his greatness
is unsearchable. 4 One generation shall praise thy
works to another, and shall declare thy mighty acts.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 145 2 of 6 S  Card 173

5 I will speak of the glorious honour of thy majesty, and
of thy wondrous works. 6 And men shall speak of the
might of thy terrible acts: and I will declare thy
greatness. 7 They shall abundantly utter the memory of
thy great goodness, and shall sing of thy righteousness.
8 The LORD is gracious, and full of compassion; slow to
anger, and of great mercy.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 145 3 of 6 S  Card 174

9 The LORD is good to all: and his tender mercies are
over all his works. 10 All thy works shall praise thee, O
LORD; and thy saints shall bless thee. 11 They shall
speak of the glory of thy kingdom, and talk of thy power;
12 To make known to the sons of men his mighty acts,
and the glorious majesty of his kingdom.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 145 4 of 6 S  Card 175

13 Thy kingdom is an everlasting kingdom, and thy
dominion endureth throughout all generations. 14 The
LORD upholdeth all that fall, and raiseth up all those
that be bowed down. 15 The eyes of all wait upon thee;
and thou givest them their meat in due season. 16 Thou
openest thine hand, and satisfiest the desire of every
living thing.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Psalm 145 5 of 6 S  Card 176

17 The LORD is righteous in all his ways, and holy in all
his works. 18 The LORD is nigh unto all them that call
upon him, to all that call upon him in truth. 19 He will fulfil
the desire of them that fear him: he also will hear their
cry, and will save them. 20 The LORD preserveth all
them that love him: but all the wicked will he destroy.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Psalm 145 6 of 6 S  Card 177

21 My mouth shall speak the praise of the LORD: and let
all flesh bless his holy name for ever and ever.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Proverbs 3:5-7 S  Card 178

5 Trust in the LORD with all thine heart; and lean not
unto thine own understanding. 6 In all thy ways
acknowledge him, and he shall direct thy paths. 7 Be not
wise in thine own eyes: fear the LORD, and depart from
evil.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Isaiah 9:6-7 1 of 2 S  Card 179

6 For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and
the government shall be upon his shoulder: and his
name shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty
God, The everlasting Father, The Prince of Peace.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Isaiah 9:6-7 2 of 2 S  Card 180

7 Of the increase of his government and peace there
shall be no end, upon the throne of David, and upon his
kingdom, to order it, and to establish it with judgment
and with justice from henceforth even for ever. The zeal
of the LORD of hosts will perform this.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 5:1-16 1 of 5 S  Card 181

1 And seeing the multitudes, he went up into a
mountain: and when he was set, his disciples came
unto him: 2 And he opened his mouth, and taught them,
saying, 3 Blessed are the poor in spirit: for theirs is the
kingdom of heaven. 4 Blessed are they that mourn: for
they shall be comforted. 5 Blessed are the meek: for
they shall inherit the earth.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 5:1-16 2 of 5 S  Card 182

6 Blessed are they which do hunger and thirst after
righteousness: for they shall be filled. 7 Blessed are the
merciful: for they shall obtain mercy. 8 Blessed are the
pure in heart: for they shall see God. 9 Blessed are the
peacemakers: for they shall be called the children of
God. 10 Blessed are they which are persecuted for
righteousness' sake: for theirs is the kingdom of
heaven.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 5:1-16 3 of 5 S  Card 183

11 Blessed are ye, when men shall revile you, and
persecute you, and shall say all manner of evil against
you falsely, for my sake. 12 Rejoice, and be exceeding
glad: for great is your reward in heaven: for so
persecuted they the prophets which were before you.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Matthew 5:1-16 4 of 5 S  Card 184

13 Ye are the salt of the earth: but if the salt have lost his
savour, wherewith shall it be salted? it is thenceforth
good for nothing, but to be cast out, and to be trodden
under foot of men. 14 Ye are the light of the world. A city
that is set on an hill cannot be hid.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 5:1-16 5 of 5 S  Card 185

15 Neither do men light a candle, and put it under a
bushel, but on a candlestick; and it giveth light unto all
that are in the house. 16 Let your light so shine before
men, that they may see your good works, and glorify
your Father which is in heaven.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 5:3-12 1 of 3 S  Card 186

3 Blessed are the poor in spirit: for theirs is the kingdom
of heaven. 4 Blessed are they that mourn: for they shall
be comforted. 5 Blessed are the meek: for they shall
inherit the earth. 6 Blessed are they which do hunger
and thirst after righteousness: for they shall be filled. 7

Blessed are the merciful: for they shall obtain mercy. 8

Blessed are the pure in heart: for they shall see God.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 5:3-12 2 of 3 S  Card 187

9 Blessed are the peacemakers: for they shall be called
the children of God. 10 Blessed are they which are
persecuted for righteousness' sake: for theirs is the
kingdom of heaven. 11 Blessed are ye, when men shall
revile you, and persecute you, and shall say all manner
of evil against you falsely, for my sake.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Matthew 5:3-12 3 of 3 S  Card 188

12 Rejoice, and be exceeding glad: for great is your
reward in heaven: for so persecuted they the prophets
which were before you.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 6:19-21 S  Card 189

19 Lay not up for yourselves treasures upon earth,
where moth and rust doth corrupt, and where thieves
break through and steal: 20 But lay up for yourselves
treasures in heaven, where neither moth nor rust doth
corrupt, and where thieves do not break through nor
steal: 21 For where your treasure is, there will your heart
be also.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 6:31-33 S  Card 190

31 Therefore take no thought, saying, What shall we
eat? or, What shall we drink? or, Wherewithal shall we
be clothed? 32 (For after all these things do the Gentiles
seek:) for your heavenly Father knoweth that ye have
need of all these things. 33 But seek ye first the kingdom
of God, and his righteousness; and all these things shall
be added unto you.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Matthew 7:12 S  Card 191

12 Therefore all things whatsoever ye would that men
should do to you, do ye even so to them: for this is the
law and the prophets.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Matthew 7:13-14 S  Card 192

13 Enter ye in at the strait gate: for wide is the gate, and
broad is the way, that leadeth to destruction, and many
there be which go in thereat: 14 Because strait is the
gate, and narrow is the way, which leadeth unto life,
and few there be that find it.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Luke 3:16-17 S  Card 193

16 John answered, saying unto them all, I indeed baptize
you with water; but one mightier than I cometh, the
latchet of whose shoes I am not worthy to unloose: he
shall baptize you with the Holy Ghost and with fire: 17

Whose fan is in his hand, and he will throughly purge
his floor, and will gather the wheat into his garner; but
the chaff he will burn with fire unquenchable.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Luke 6:35 S  Card 194

35 But love ye your enemies, and do good, and lend,
hoping for nothing again; and your reward shall be
great, and ye shall be the children of the Highest: for he
is kind unto the unthankful and to the evil.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Luke 9:23-24 S  Card 195

23 And he said to them all, If any man will come after
me, let him deny himself, and take up his cross daily,
and follow me. 24 For whosoever will save his life shall
lose it: but whosoever will lose his life for my sake, the
same shall save it.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Luke 23:33-47 1 of 5 S  Card 196

33 And when they were come to the place, which is
called Calvary, there they crucified him, and the
malefactors, one on the right hand, and the other on the
left. 34 Then said Jesus, Father, forgive them; for they
know not what they do. And they parted his raiment,
and cast lots.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Luke 23:33-47 2 of 5 S  Card 197

35 And the people stood beholding. And the rulers also
with them derided him, saying, He saved others; let him
save himself, if he be Christ, the chosen of God. 36 And
the soldiers also mocked him, coming to him, and
offering him vinegar, 37 And saying, If thou be the king of
the Jews, save thyself.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Luke 23:33-47 3 of 5 S  Card 198

38 And a superscription also was written over him in
letters of Greek, and Latin, and Hebrew, THIS IS THE
KING OF THE JEWS. 39 And one of the malefactors
which were hanged railed on him, saying, If thou be
Christ, save thyself and us. 40 But the other answering
rebuked him, saying, Dost not thou fear God, seeing
thou art in the same condemnation?

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Luke 23:33-47 4 of 5 S  Card 199

41 And we indeed justly; for we receive the due reward
of our deeds: but this man hath done nothing amiss. 42

And he said unto Jesus, Lord, remember me when thou
comest into thy kingdom. 43 And Jesus said unto him,
Verily I say unto thee, To day shalt thou be with me in
paradise. 44 And it was about the sixth hour, and there
was a darkness over all the earth until the ninth hour.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Luke 23:33-47 5 of 5 S  Card 200

45 And the sun was darkened, and the veil of the temple
was rent in the midst. 46 And when Jesus had cried with
a loud voice, he said, Father, into thy hands I commend
my spirit: and having said thus, he gave up the ghost. 47

Now when the centurion saw what was done, he
glorified God, saying, Certainly this was a righteous
man.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 7:37-39 1 of 2 S  Card 201

37 In the last day, that great day of the feast, Jesus
stood and cried, saying, If any man thirst, let him come
unto me, and drink. 38 He that believeth on me, as the
scripture hath said, out of his belly shall flow rivers of
living water.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 7:37-39 2 of 2 S  Card 202

39 (But this spake he of the Spirit, which they that
believe on him should receive: for the Holy Ghost was
not yet given; because that Jesus was not yet glorified.)

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 8:12 S  Card 203

12 Then spake Jesus again unto them, saying, I am the
light of the world: he that followeth me shall not walk in
darkness, but shall have the light of life.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



John 8:30-36 1 of 2 S  Card 204

30 As he spake these words, many believed on him. 31

Then said Jesus to those Jews which believed on him,
If ye continue in my word, then are ye my disciples
indeed; 32 And ye shall know the truth, and the truth
shall make you free. 33 They answered him, We be
Abraham's seed, and were never in bondage to any
man: how sayest thou, Ye shall be made free?

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 8:30-36 2 of 2 S  Card 205

34 Jesus answered them, Verily, verily, I say unto you,
Whosoever committeth sin is the servant of sin. 35 And
the servant abideth not in the house for ever: but the
Son abideth ever. 36 If the Son therefore shall make you
free, ye shall be free indeed.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 8:30-32 S  Card 206

30 As he spake these words, many believed on him. 31

Then said Jesus to those Jews which believed on him,
If ye continue in my word, then are ye my disciples
indeed; 32 And ye shall know the truth, and the truth
shall make you free.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 8:42-47 1 of 3 S  Card 207

42 Jesus said unto them, If God were your Father, ye
would love me: for I proceeded forth and came from
God; neither came I of myself, but he sent me. 43 Why
do ye not understand my speech? even because ye
cannot hear my word.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



John 8:42-47 2 of 3 S  Card 208

44 Ye are of your father the devil, and the lusts of your
father ye will do. He was a murderer from the beginning,
and abode not in the truth, because there is no truth in
him. When he speaketh a lie, he speaketh of his own:
for he is a liar, and the father of it. 45 And because I tell
you the truth, ye believe me not.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 8:42-47 3 of 3 S  Card 209

46 Which of you convinceth me of sin? And if I say the
truth, why do ye not believe me? 47 He that is of God
heareth God's words: ye therefore hear them not,
because ye are not of God.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 8:57-59 S  Card 210

57 Then said the Jews unto him, Thou art not yet fifty
years old, and hast thou seen Abraham? 58 Jesus said
unto them, Verily, verily, I say unto you, Before
Abraham was, I am. 59 Then took they up stones to cast
at him: but Jesus hid himself, and went out of the
temple, going through the midst of them, and so passed
by.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:1-18 1 of 7 S  Card 211

1 Verily, verily, I say unto you, He that entereth not by
the door into the sheepfold, but climbeth up some other
way, the same is a thief and a robber. 2 But he that
entereth in by the door is the shepherd of the sheep. 3

To him the porter openeth; and the sheep hear his
voice: and he calleth his own sheep by name, and
leadeth them out.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



John 10:1-18 2 of 7 S  Card 212

4 And when he putteth forth his own sheep, he goeth
before them, and the sheep follow him: for they know
his voice. 5 And a stranger will they not follow, but will
flee from him: for they know not the voice of strangers. 6

This parable spake Jesus unto them: but they
understood not what things they were which he spake
unto them.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:1-18 3 of 7 S  Card 213

7 Then said Jesus unto them again, Verily, verily, I say
unto you, I am the door of the sheep. 8 All that ever
came before me are thieves and robbers: but the sheep
did not hear them. 9 I am the door: by me if any man
enter in, he shall be saved, and shall go in and out, and
find pasture.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:1-18 4 of 7 S  Card 214

10 The thief cometh not, but for to steal, and to kill, and
to destroy: I am come that they might have life, and that
they might have it more abundantly. 11 I am the good
shepherd: the good shepherd giveth his life for the
sheep.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:1-18 5 of 7 S  Card 215

12 But he that is an hireling, and not the shepherd,
whose own the sheep are not, seeth the wolf coming,
and leaveth the sheep, and fleeth: and the wolf catcheth
them, and scattereth the sheep. 13 The hireling fleeth,
because he is an hireling, and careth not for the sheep.
14 I am the good shepherd, and know my sheep, and am
known of mine.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



John 10:1-18 6 of 7 S  Card 216

15 As the Father knoweth me, even so know I the
Father: and I lay down my life for the sheep. 16 And
other sheep I have, which are not of this fold: them also
I must bring, and they shall hear my voice; and there
shall be one fold, and one shepherd. 17 Therefore doth
my Father love me, because I lay down my life, that I
might take it again.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:1-18 7 of 7 S  Card 217

18 No man taketh it from me, but I lay it down of myself. I
have power to lay it down, and I have power to take it
again. This commandment have I received of my
Father.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:7-18 1 of 5 S  Card 218

7 Then said Jesus unto them again, Verily, verily, I say
unto you, I am the door of the sheep. 8 All that ever
came before me are thieves and robbers: but the sheep
did not hear them. 9 I am the door: by me if any man
enter in, he shall be saved, and shall go in and out, and
find pasture.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:7-18 2 of 5 S  Card 219

10 The thief cometh not, but for to steal, and to kill, and
to destroy: I am come that they might have life, and that
they might have it more abundantly. 11 I am the good
shepherd: the good shepherd giveth his life for the
sheep.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



John 10:7-18 3 of 5 S  Card 220

12 But he that is an hireling, and not the shepherd,
whose own the sheep are not, seeth the wolf coming,
and leaveth the sheep, and fleeth: and the wolf catcheth
them, and scattereth the sheep. 13 The hireling fleeth,
because he is an hireling, and careth not for the sheep.
14 I am the good shepherd, and know my sheep, and am
known of mine.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:7-18 4 of 5 S  Card 221

15 As the Father knoweth me, even so know I the
Father: and I lay down my life for the sheep. 16 And
other sheep I have, which are not of this fold: them also
I must bring, and they shall hear my voice; and there
shall be one fold, and one shepherd. 17 Therefore doth
my Father love me, because I lay down my life, that I
might take it again.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:7-18 5 of 5 S  Card 222

18 No man taketh it from me, but I lay it down of myself. I
have power to lay it down, and I have power to take it
again. This commandment have I received of my
Father.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:7-11 1 of 2 S  Card 223

7 Then said Jesus unto them again, Verily, verily, I say
unto you, I am the door of the sheep. 8 All that ever
came before me are thieves and robbers: but the sheep
did not hear them. 9 I am the door: by me if any man
enter in, he shall be saved, and shall go in and out, and
find pasture.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



John 10:7-11 2 of 2 S  Card 224

10 The thief cometh not, but for to steal, and to kill, and
to destroy: I am come that they might have life, and that
they might have it more abundantly. 11 I am the good
shepherd: the good shepherd giveth his life for the
sheep.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 10:27-30 S  Card 225

27 My sheep hear my voice, and I know them, and they
follow me: 28 And I give unto them eternal life; and they
shall never perish, neither shall any man pluck them out
of my hand. 29 My Father, which gave them me, is
greater than all; and no man is able to pluck them out of
my Father's hand. 30 I and my Father are one.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 11:23-27 1 of 2 S  Card 226

23 Jesus saith unto her, Thy brother shall rise again. 24

Martha saith unto him, I know that he shall rise again in
the resurrection at the last day. 25 Jesus said unto her, I
am the resurrection, and the life: he that believeth in
me, though he were dead, yet shall he live: 26 And
whosoever liveth and believeth in me shall never die.
Believest thou this?

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 11:23-27 2 of 2 S  Card 227

27 She saith unto him, Yea, Lord: I believe that thou art
the Christ, the Son of God, which should come into the
world.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



John 11:25-27 S  Card 228

25 Jesus said unto her, I am the resurrection, and the
life: he that believeth in me, though he were dead, yet
shall he live: 26 And whosoever liveth and believeth in
me shall never die. Believest thou this? 27 She saith
unto him, Yea, Lord: I believe that thou art the Christ,
the Son of God, which should come into the world.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

John 11:35-45 1 of 4 S  Card 229

35 Jesus wept. 36 Then said the Jews, Behold how he
loved him! 37 And some of them said, Could not this
man, which opened the eyes of the blind, have caused
that even this man should not have died? 38 Jesus
therefore again groaning in himself cometh to the grave.
It was a cave, and a stone lay upon it.
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39 Jesus said, Take ye away the stone. Martha, the
sister of him that was dead, saith unto him, Lord, by this
time he stinketh: for he hath been dead four days. 40

Jesus saith unto her, Said I not unto thee, that, if thou
wouldest believe, thou shouldest see the glory of God?
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41 Then they took away the stone from the place where
the dead was laid. And Jesus lifted up his eyes, and
said, Father, I thank thee that thou hast heard me. 42

And I knew that thou hearest me always: but because of
the people which stand by I said it, that they may
believe that thou hast sent me. 43 And when he thus had
spoken, he cried with a loud voice, Lazarus, come forth.
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44 And he that was dead came forth, bound hand and
foot with graveclothes: and his face was bound about
with a napkin. Jesus saith unto them, Loose him, and let
him go. 45 Then many of the Jews which came to Mary,
and had seen the things which Jesus did, believed on
him.
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41 Then they took away the stone from the place where
the dead was laid. And Jesus lifted up his eyes, and
said, Father, I thank thee that thou hast heard me. 42

And I knew that thou hearest me always: but because of
the people which stand by I said it, that they may
believe that thou hast sent me. 43 And when he thus had
spoken, he cried with a loud voice, Lazarus, come forth.
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44 And he that was dead came forth, bound hand and
foot with graveclothes: and his face was bound about
with a napkin. Jesus saith unto them, Loose him, and let
him go. 45 Then many of the Jews which came to Mary,
and had seen the things which Jesus did, believed on
him.
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47 Then gathered the chief priests and the Pharisees a
council, and said, What do we? for this man doeth many
miracles. 48 If we let him thus alone, all men will believe
on him: and the Romans shall come and take away
both our place and nation. 49 And one of them, named
Caiaphas, being the high priest that same year, said
unto them, Ye know nothing at all,
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50 Nor consider that it is expedient for us, that one man
should die for the people, and that the whole nation
perish not. 51 And this spake he not of himself: but being
high priest that year, he prophesied that Jesus should
die for that nation; 52 And not for that nation only, but
that also he should gather together in one the children
of God that were scattered abroad.
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23 And Jesus answered them, saying, The hour is come,
that the Son of man should be glorified. 24 Verily, verily, I
say unto you, Except a corn of wheat fall into the
ground and die, it abideth alone: but if it die, it bringeth
forth much fruit. 25 He that loveth his life shall lose it;
and he that hateth his life in this world shall keep it unto
life eternal.
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26 If any man serve me, let him follow me; and where I
am, there shall also my servant be: if any man serve
me, him will my Father honour.
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44 Jesus cried and said, He that believeth on me,
believeth not on me, but on him that sent me. 45 And he
that seeth me seeth him that sent me. 46 I am come a
light into the world, that whosoever believeth on me
should not abide in darkness. 47 And if any man hear my
words, and believe not, I judge him not: for I came not
to judge the world, but to save the world.
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48 He that rejecteth me, and receiveth not my words,
hath one that judgeth him: the word that I have spoken,
the same shall judge him in the last day. 49 For I have
not spoken of myself; but the Father which sent me, he
gave me a commandment, what I should say, and what
I should speak.
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50 And I know that his commandment is life everlasting:
whatsoever I speak therefore, even as the Father said
unto me, so I speak.
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24 But Thomas, one of the twelve, called Didymus, was
not with them when Jesus came. 25 The other disciples
therefore said unto him, We have seen the Lord. But he
said unto them, Except I shall see in his hands the print
of the nails, and put my finger into the print of the nails,
and thrust my hand into his side, I will not believe.
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26 And after eight days again his disciples were within,
and Thomas with them: then came Jesus, the doors
being shut, and stood in the midst, and said, Peace be
unto you. 27 Then saith he to Thomas, Reach hither thy
finger, and behold my hands; and reach hither thy hand,
and thrust it into my side: and be not faithless, but
believing. 28 And Thomas answered and said unto him,
My Lord and my God.
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29 Jesus saith unto him, Thomas, because thou hast
seen me, thou hast believed: blessed are they that have
not seen, and yet have believed. 30 And many other
signs truly did Jesus in the presence of his disciples,
which are not written in this book: 31 But these are
written, that ye might believe that Jesus is the Christ,
the Son of God; and that believing ye might have life
through his name.
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8 But ye shall receive power, after that the Holy Ghost is
come upon you: and ye shall be witnesses unto me
both in Jerusalem, and in all Judaea, and in Samaria,
and unto the uttermost part of the earth.
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12 Neither is there salvation in any other: for there is
none other name under heaven given among men,
whereby we must be saved.
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30 And Philip ran thither to him, and heard him read the
prophet Esaias, and said, Understandest thou what
thou readest? 31 And he said, How can I, except some
man should guide me? And he desired Philip that he
would come up and sit with him.
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32 The place of the scripture which he read was this, He
was led as a sheep to the slaughter; and like a lamb
dumb before his shearer, so opened he not his mouth:
33 In his humiliation his judgment was taken away: and
who shall declare his generation? for his life is taken
from the earth.
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34 And the eunuch answered Philip, and said, I pray
thee, of whom speaketh the prophet this? of himself, or
of some other man? 35 Then Philip opened his mouth,
and began at the same scripture, and preached unto
him Jesus.
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22 Then Paul stood in the midst of Mars' hill, and said,
Ye men of Athens, I perceive that in all things ye are too
superstitious. 23 For as I passed by, and beheld your
devotions, I found an altar with this inscription, TO THE
UNKNOWN GOD. Whom therefore ye ignorantly
worship, him declare I unto you.
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24 God that made the world and all things therein,
seeing that he is Lord of heaven and earth, dwelleth not
in temples made with hands; 25 Neither is worshipped
with men's hands, as though he needed any thing,
seeing he giveth to all life, and breath, and all things;
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26 And hath made of one blood all nations of men for to
dwell on all the face of the earth, and hath determined
the times before appointed, and the bounds of their
habitation; 27 That they should seek the Lord, if haply
they might feel after him, and find him, though he be not
far from every one of us:
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28 For in him we live, and move, and have our being; as
certain also of your own poets have said, For we are
also his offspring. 29 Forasmuch then as we are the
offspring of God, we ought not to think that the
Godhead is like unto gold, or silver, or stone, graven by
art and man's device. 30 And the times of this ignorance
God winked at; but now commandeth all men every
where to repent:
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31 Because he hath appointed a day, in the which he will
judge the world in righteousness by that man whom he
hath ordained; whereof he hath given assurance unto
all men, in that he hath raised him from the dead.
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15 And have hope toward God, which they themselves
also allow, that there shall be a resurrection of the dead,
both of the just and unjust. 16 And herein do I exercise
myself, to have always a conscience void of offence
toward God, and toward men.
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20 Therefore by the deeds of the law there shall no flesh
be justified in his sight: for by the law is the knowledge
of sin. 21 But now the righteousness of God without the
law is manifested, being witnessed by the law and the
prophets; 22 Even the righteousness of God which is by
faith of Jesus Christ unto all and upon all them that
believe: for there is no difference:
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23 For all have sinned, and come short of the glory of
God; 24 Being justified freely by his grace through the
redemption that is in Christ Jesus: 25 Whom God hath
set forth to be a propitiation through faith in his blood, to
declare his righteousness for the remission of sins that
are past, through the forbearance of God;
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26 To declare, I say, at this time his righteousness: that
he might be just, and the justifier of him which believeth
in Jesus. 27 Where is boasting then? It is excluded. By
what law? of works? Nay: but by the law of faith. 28

Therefore we conclude that a man is justified by faith
without the deeds of the law.
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29 Is he the God of the Jews only? is he not also of the
Gentiles? Yes, of the Gentiles also: 30 Seeing it is one
God, which shall justify the circumcision by faith, and
uncircumcision through faith.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Romans 5:1-11 1 of 4 S  Card 260

1 Therefore being justified by faith, we have peace with
God through our Lord Jesus Christ: 2 By whom also we
have access by faith into this grace wherein we stand,
and rejoice in hope of the glory of God. 3 And not only
so, but we glory in tribulations also: knowing that
tribulation worketh patience; 4 And patience,
experience; and experience, hope:
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5 And hope maketh not ashamed; because the love of
God is shed abroad in our hearts by the Holy Ghost
which is given unto us. 6 For when we were yet without
strength, in due time Christ died for the ungodly. 7 For
scarcely for a righteous man will one die: yet
peradventure for a good man some would even dare to
die.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Romans 5:1-11 3 of 4 S  Card 262

8 But God commendeth his love toward us, in that, while
we were yet sinners, Christ died for us. 9 Much more
then, being now justified by his blood, we shall be saved
from wrath through him. 10 For if, when we were
enemies, we were reconciled to God by the death of his
Son, much more, being reconciled, we shall be saved
by his life.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Romans 5:1-11 4 of 4 S  Card 263

11 And not only so, but we also joy in God through our
Lord Jesus Christ, by whom we have now received the
atonement.
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6 For when we were yet without strength, in due time
Christ died for the ungodly. 7 For scarcely for a
righteous man will one die: yet peradventure for a good
man some would even dare to die. 8 But God
commendeth his love toward us, in that, while we were
yet sinners, Christ died for us. 9 Much more then, being
now justified by his blood, we shall be saved from wrath
through him.
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10 For if, when we were enemies, we were reconciled to
God by the death of his Son, much more, being
reconciled, we shall be saved by his life. 11 And not only
so, but we also joy in God through our Lord Jesus
Christ, by whom we have now received the atonement.
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22 But now being made free from sin, and become
servants to God, ye have your fruit unto holiness, and
the end everlasting life. 23 For the wages of sin is death;
but the gift of God is eternal life through Jesus Christ
our Lord.
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17 So then faith cometh by hearing, and hearing by the
word of God.
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9 Let love be without dissimulation. Abhor that which is
evil; cleave to that which is good.
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19 Dearly beloved, avenge not yourselves, but rather
give place unto wrath: for it is written, Vengeance is
mine; I will repay, saith the Lord.
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21 Be not overcome of evil, but overcome evil with good.
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4 For whatsoever things were written aforetime were
written for our learning, that we through patience and
comfort of the scriptures might have hope.
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50 Now this I say, brethren, that flesh and blood cannot
inherit the kingdom of God; neither doth corruption
inherit incorruption. 51 Behold, I shew you a mystery; We
shall not all sleep, but we shall all be changed, 52 In a
moment, in the twinkling of an eye, at the last trump: for
the trumpet shall sound, and the dead shall be raised
incorruptible, and we shall be changed.
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53 For this corruptible must put on incorruption, and this
mortal must put on immortality. 54 So when this
corruptible shall have put on incorruption, and this
mortal shall have put on immortality, then shall be
brought to pass the saying that is written, Death is
swallowed up in victory.
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14 Let all your things be done with charity.
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6 For God, who commanded the light to shine out of
darkness, hath shined in our hearts, to give the light of
the knowledge of the glory of God in the face of Jesus
Christ.
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9 Wherefore we labour, that, whether present or absent,
we may be accepted of him. 10 For we must all appear
before the judgment seat of Christ; that every one may
receive the things done in his body, according to that he
hath done, whether it be good or bad.
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21 For he hath made him to be sin for us, who knew no
sin; that we might be made the righteousness of God in
him.
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1 Having therefore these promises, dearly beloved, let
us cleanse ourselves from all filthiness of the flesh and
spirit, perfecting holiness in the fear of God.
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13 For, brethren, ye have been called unto liberty; only
use not liberty for an occasion to the flesh, but by love
serve one another. 14 For all the law is fulfilled in one
word, even in this; Thou shalt love thy neighbour as
thyself. 15 But if ye bite and devour one another, take
heed that ye be not consumed one of another.
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16 This I say then, Walk in the Spirit, and ye shall not
fulfil the lust of the flesh. 17 For the flesh lusteth against
the Spirit, and the Spirit against the flesh: and these are
contrary the one to the other: so that ye cannot do the
things that ye would. 18 But if ye be led of the Spirit, ye
are not under the law.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Galatians 5:13-26 3 of 5 S  Card 281

19 Now the works of the flesh are manifest, which are
these; Adultery, fornication, uncleanness,
lasciviousness, 20 Idolatry, witchcraft, hatred, variance,
emulations, wrath, strife, seditions, heresies,
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21 Envyings, murders, drunkenness, revellings, and
such like: of the which I tell you before, as I have also
told you in time past, that they which do such things
shall not inherit the kingdom of God. 22 But the fruit of
the Spirit is love, joy, peace, longsuffering, gentleness,
goodness, faith, 23 Meekness, temperance: against such
there is no law.
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24 And they that are Christ's have crucified the flesh with
the affections and lusts. 25 If we live in the Spirit, let us
also walk in the Spirit. 26 Let us not be desirous of vain
glory, provoking one another, envying one another.
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8 For by grace are ye saved through faith; and that not
of yourselves: it is the gift of God:
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13 But now in Christ Jesus ye who sometimes were far
off are made nigh by the blood of Christ.
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8 Unto me, who am less than the least of all saints, is
this grace given, that I should preach among the
Gentiles the unsearchable riches of Christ;
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29 Let no corrupt communication proceed out of your
mouth, but that which is good to the use of edifying, that
it may minister grace unto the hearers. 30 And grieve not
the holy Spirit of God, whereby ye are sealed unto the
day of redemption. 31 Let all bitterness, and wrath, and
anger, and clamour, and evil speaking, be put away
from you, with all malice:
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32 And be ye kind one to another, tenderhearted,
forgiving one another, even as God for Christ's sake
hath forgiven you.
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1 Be ye therefore followers of God, as dear children; 2

And walk in love, as Christ also hath loved us, and hath
given himself for us an offering and a sacrifice to God
for a sweetsmelling savour. 3 But fornication, and all
uncleanness, or covetousness, let it not be once named
among you, as becometh saints;
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4 Neither filthiness, nor foolish talking, nor jesting, which
are not convenient: but rather giving of thanks. 5 For this
ye know, that no whoremonger, nor unclean person, nor
covetous man, who is an idolater, hath any inheritance
in the kingdom of Christ and of God. 6 Let no man
deceive you with vain words: for because of these
things cometh the wrath of God upon the children of
disobedience.
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7 Be not ye therefore partakers with them. 8 For ye were
sometimes darkness, but now are ye light in the Lord:
walk as children of light: 9 (For the fruit of the Spirit is in
all goodness and righteousness and truth;) 10 Proving
what is acceptable unto the Lord. 11 And have no
fellowship with the unfruitful works of darkness, but
rather reprove them.
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12 For it is a shame even to speak of those things which
are done of them in secret. 13 But all things that are
reproved are made manifest by the light: for whatsoever
doth make manifest is light. 14 Wherefore he saith,
Awake thou that sleepest, and arise from the dead, and
Christ shall give thee light. 15 See then that ye walk
circumspectly, not as fools, but as wise,
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16 Redeeming the time, because the days are evil. 17

Wherefore be ye not unwise, but understanding what
the will of the Lord is. 18 And be not drunk with wine,
wherein is excess; but be filled with the Spirit; 19

Speaking to yourselves in psalms and hymns and
spiritual songs, singing and making melody in your
heart to the Lord;
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20 Giving thanks always for all things unto God and the
Father in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ;
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10 Finally, my brethren, be strong in the Lord, and in the
power of his might. 11 Put on the whole armour of God,
that ye may be able to stand against the wiles of the
devil. 12 For we wrestle not against flesh and blood, but
against principalities, against powers, against the rulers
of the darkness of this world, against spiritual
wickedness in high places.
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13 Wherefore take unto you the whole armour of God,
that ye may be able to withstand in the evil day, and
having done all, to stand. 14 Stand therefore, having
your loins girt about with truth, and having on the
breastplate of righteousness; 15 And your feet shod with
the preparation of the gospel of peace;
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16 Above all, taking the shield of faith, wherewith ye shall
be able to quench all the fiery darts of the wicked. 17

And take the helmet of salvation, and the sword of the
Spirit, which is the word of God: 18 Praying always with
all prayer and supplication in the Spirit, and watching
thereunto with all perseverance and supplication for all
saints;
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1 If there be therefore any consolation in Christ, if any
comfort of love, if any fellowship of the Spirit, if any
bowels and mercies, 2 Fulfil ye my joy, that ye be
likeminded, having the same love, being of one accord,
of one mind. 3 Let nothing be done through strife or
vainglory; but in lowliness of mind let each esteem other
better than themselves.
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4 Look not every man on his own things, but every man
also on the things of others. 5 Let this mind be in you,
which was also in Christ Jesus: 6 Who, being in the form
of God, thought it not robbery to be equal with God: 7

But made himself of no reputation, and took upon him
the form of a servant, and was made in the likeness of
men:

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Philippians 2:1-18 3 of 6 S  Card 300

8 And being found in fashion as a man, he humbled
himself, and became obedient unto death, even the
death of the cross. 9 Wherefore God also hath highly
exalted him, and given him a name which is above
every name: 10 That at the name of Jesus every knee
should bow, of things in heaven, and things in earth,
and things under the earth;
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11 And that every tongue should confess that Jesus
Christ is Lord, to the glory of God the Father. 12

Wherefore, my beloved, as ye have always obeyed, not
as in my presence only, but now much more in my
absence, work out your own salvation with fear and
trembling. 13 For it is God which worketh in you both to
will and to do of his good pleasure.
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14 Do all things without murmurings and disputings: 15

That ye may be blameless and harmless, the sons of
God, without rebuke, in the midst of a crooked and
perverse nation, among whom ye shine as lights in the
world; 16 Holding forth the word of life; that I may rejoice
in the day of Christ, that I have not run in vain, neither
laboured in vain.
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17 Yea, and if I be offered upon the sacrifice and service
of your faith, I joy, and rejoice with you all. 18 For the
same cause also do ye joy, and rejoice with me.
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1 If there be therefore any consolation in Christ, if any
comfort of love, if any fellowship of the Spirit, if any
bowels and mercies, 2 Fulfil ye my joy, that ye be
likeminded, having the same love, being of one accord,
of one mind. 3 Let nothing be done through strife or
vainglory; but in lowliness of mind let each esteem other
better than themselves.
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4 Look not every man on his own things, but every man
also on the things of others. 5 Let this mind be in you,
which was also in Christ Jesus: 6 Who, being in the form
of God, thought it not robbery to be equal with God: 7

But made himself of no reputation, and took upon him
the form of a servant, and was made in the likeness of
men:
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8 And being found in fashion as a man, he humbled
himself, and became obedient unto death, even the
death of the cross. 9 Wherefore God also hath highly
exalted him, and given him a name which is above
every name: 10 That at the name of Jesus every knee
should bow, of things in heaven, and things in earth,
and things under the earth;
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11 And that every tongue should confess that Jesus
Christ is Lord, to the glory of God the Father.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Philippians 3:7-11 1 of 2 S  Card 308

7 But what things were gain to me, those I counted loss
for Christ. 8 Yea doubtless, and I count all things but
loss for the excellency of the knowledge of Christ Jesus
my Lord: for whom I have suffered the loss of all things,
and do count them but dung, that I may win Christ,

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Philippians 3:7-11 2 of 2 S  Card 309

9 And be found in him, not having mine own
righteousness, which is of the law, but that which is
through the faith of Christ, the righteousness which is of
God by faith: 10 That I may know him, and the power of
his resurrection, and the fellowship of his sufferings,
being made conformable unto his death; 11 If by any
means I might attain unto the resurrection of the dead.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Philippians 3:13-14 S  Card 310

13 Brethren, I count not myself to have apprehended: but
this one thing I do, forgetting those things which are
behind, and reaching forth unto those things which are
before, 14 I press toward the mark for the prize of the
high calling of God in Christ Jesus.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Philippians 3:20-21 S  Card 311

20 For our conversation is in heaven; from whence also
we look for the Saviour, the Lord Jesus Christ: 21 Who
shall change our vile body, that it may be fashioned like
unto his glorious body, according to the working
whereby he is able even to subdue all things unto
himself.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Philippians 4:4-5 S  Card 312

4 Rejoice in the Lord alway: and again I say, Rejoice. 5

Let your moderation be known unto all men. The Lord is
at hand.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Philippians 4:6-7 S  Card 313

6 Be careful for nothing; but in every thing by prayer and
supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be
made known unto God. 7 And the peace of God, which
passeth all understanding, shall keep your hearts and
minds through Christ Jesus.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Philippians 4:12-13 S  Card 314

12 I know both how to be abased, and I know how to
abound: every where and in all things I am instructed
both to be full and to be hungry, both to abound and to
suffer need. 13 I can do all things through Christ which
strengtheneth me.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Colossians 1:13-14 S  Card 315

13 Who hath delivered us from the power of darkness,
and hath translated us into the kingdom of his dear Son:
14 In whom we have redemption through his blood, even
the forgiveness of sins:

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Colossians 3:1-4 S  Card 316

1 If ye then be risen with Christ, seek those things which
are above, where Christ sitteth on the right hand of
God. 2 Set your affection on things above, not on things
on the earth. 3 For ye are dead, and your life is hid with
Christ in God. 4 When Christ, who is our life, shall
appear, then shall ye also appear with him in glory.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Colossians 3:12-17 1 of 3 S  Card 317

12 Put on therefore, as the elect of God, holy and
beloved, bowels of mercies, kindness, humbleness of
mind, meekness, longsuffering; 13 Forbearing one
another, and forgiving one another, if any man have a
quarrel against any: even as Christ forgave you, so also
do ye. 14 And above all these things put on charity,
which is the bond of perfectness.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Colossians 3:12-17 2 of 3 S  Card 318

15 And let the peace of God rule in your hearts, to the
which also ye are called in one body; and be ye
thankful. 16 Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly in
all wisdom; teaching and admonishing one another in
psalms and hymns and spiritual songs, singing with
grace in your hearts to the Lord.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Colossians 3:12-17 3 of 3 S  Card 319

17 And whatsoever ye do in word or deed, do all in the
name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God and the
Father by him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Colossians 4:2 S  Card 320

2 Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with
thanksgiving;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Colossians 4:5-6 S  Card 321

5 Walk in wisdom toward them that are without,
redeeming the time. 6 Let your speech be always with
grace, seasoned with salt, that ye may know how ye
ought to answer every man.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Thessalonians 1:9-10 S  Card 322

9 For they themselves shew of us what manner of
entering in we had unto you, and how ye turned to God
from idols to serve the living and true God; 10 And to
wait for his Son from heaven, whom he raised from the
dead, even Jesus, which delivered us from the wrath to
come.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 1 of 3 S  Card 323

13 But I would not have you to be ignorant, brethren,
concerning them which are asleep, that ye sorrow not,
even as others which have no hope. 14 For if we believe
that Jesus died and rose again, even so them also
which sleep in Jesus will God bring with him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 2 of 3 S  Card 324

15 For this we say unto you by the word of the Lord, that
we which are alive and remain unto the coming of the
Lord shall not prevent them which are asleep. 16 For the
Lord himself shall descend from heaven with a shout,
with the voice of the archangel, and with the trump of
God: and the dead in Christ shall rise first:

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 3 of 3 S  Card 325

17 Then we which are alive and remain shall be caught
up together with them in the clouds, to meet the Lord in
the air: and so shall we ever be with the Lord. 18

Wherefore comfort one another with these words.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

2 Thessalonians 1:3-10 1 of 3 S  Card 326

3 We are bound to thank God always for you, brethren,
as it is meet, because that your faith groweth
exceedingly, and the charity of every one of you all
toward each other aboundeth; 4 So that we ourselves
glory in you in the churches of God for your patience
and faith in all your persecutions and tribulations that ye
endure:

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

2 Thessalonians 1:3-10 2 of 3 S  Card 327

5 Which is a manifest token of the righteous judgment of
God, that ye may be counted worthy of the kingdom of
God, for which ye also suffer: 6 Seeing it is a righteous
thing with God to recompense tribulation to them that
trouble you; 7 And to you who are troubled rest with us,
when the Lord Jesus shall be revealed from heaven
with his mighty angels,

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



2 Thessalonians 1:3-10 3 of 3 S  Card 328

8 In flaming fire taking vengeance on them that know not
God, and that obey not the gospel of our Lord Jesus
Christ: 9 Who shall be punished with everlasting
destruction from the presence of the Lord, and from the
glory of his power; 10 When he shall come to be glorified
in his saints, and to be admired in all them that believe
(because our testimony among you was believed ) in
that day.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Timothy 6:7-19 1 of 5 S  Card 329

7 For we brought nothing into this world, and it is certain
we can carry nothing out. 8 And having food and raiment
let us be therewith content. 9 But they that will be rich
fall into temptation and a snare, and into many foolish
and hurtful lusts, which drown men in destruction and
perdition.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Timothy 6:7-19 2 of 5 S  Card 330

10 For the love of money is the root of all evil: which
while some coveted after, they have erred from the
faith, and pierced themselves through with many
sorrows. 11 But thou, O man of God, flee these things;
and follow after righteousness, godliness, faith, love,
patience, meekness.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Timothy 6:7-19 3 of 5 S  Card 331

12 Fight the good fight of faith, lay hold on eternal life,
whereunto thou art also called, and hast professed a
good profession before many witnesses. 13 I give thee
charge in the sight of God, who quickeneth all things,
and before Christ Jesus, who before Pontius Pilate
witnessed a good confession;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



1 Timothy 6:7-19 4 of 5 S  Card 332

14 That thou keep this commandment without spot,
unrebukeable, until the appearing of our Lord Jesus
Christ: 15 Which in his times he shall shew, who is the
blessed and only Potentate, the King of kings, and Lord
of lords; 16 Who only hath immortality, dwelling in the
light which no man can approach unto; whom no man
hath seen, nor can see: to whom be honour and power
everlasting. Amen.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Timothy 6:7-19 5 of 5 S  Card 333

17 Charge them that are rich in this world, that they be
not highminded, nor trust in uncertain riches, but in the
living God, who giveth us richly all things to enjoy; 18

That they do good, that they be rich in good works,
ready to distribute, willing to communicate; 19 Laying up
in store for themselves a good foundation against the
time to come, that they may lay hold on eternal life.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Timothy 6:8-12 1 of 2 S  Card 334

8 And having food and raiment let us be therewith
content. 9 But they that will be rich fall into temptation
and a snare, and into many foolish and hurtful lusts,
which drown men in destruction and perdition. 10 For the
love of money is the root of all evil: which while some
coveted after, they have erred from the faith, and
pierced themselves through with many sorrows.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Timothy 6:8-12 2 of 2 S  Card 335

11 But thou, O man of God, flee these things; and follow
after righteousness, godliness, faith, love, patience,
meekness. 12 Fight the good fight of faith, lay hold on
eternal life, whereunto thou art also called, and hast
professed a good profession before many witnesses.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



1 Timothy 6:17-19 S  Card 336

17 Charge them that are rich in this world, that they be
not highminded, nor trust in uncertain riches, but in the
living God, who giveth us richly all things to enjoy; 18

That they do good, that they be rich in good works,
ready to distribute, willing to communicate; 19 Laying up
in store for themselves a good foundation against the
time to come, that they may lay hold on eternal life.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

2 Timothy 4:1-8 1 of 3 S  Card 337

1 I charge thee therefore before God, and the Lord
Jesus Christ, who shall judge the quick and the dead at
his appearing and his kingdom; 2 Preach the word; be
instant in season, out of season; reprove, rebuke,
exhort with all longsuffering and doctrine.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

2 Timothy 4:1-8 2 of 3 S  Card 338

3 For the time will come when they will not endure
sound doctrine; but after their own lusts shall they heap
to themselves teachers, having itching ears; 4 And they
shall turn away their ears from the truth, and shall be
turned unto fables. 5 But watch thou in all things, endure
afflictions, do the work of an evangelist, make full proof
of thy ministry.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

2 Timothy 4:1-8 3 of 3 S  Card 339

6 For I am now ready to be offered, and the time of my
departure is at hand. 7 I have fought a good fight, I have
finished my course, I have kept the faith: 8 Henceforth
there is laid up for me a crown of righteousness, which
the Lord, the righteous judge, shall give me at that day:
and not to me only, but unto all them also that love his
appearing.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



2 Timothy 4:6-8 S  Card 340

6 For I am now ready to be offered, and the time of my
departure is at hand. 7 I have fought a good fight, I have
finished my course, I have kept the faith: 8 Henceforth
there is laid up for me a crown of righteousness, which
the Lord, the righteous judge, shall give me at that day:
and not to me only, but unto all them also that love his
appearing.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Titus 2:11-14 1 of 2 S  Card 341

11 For the grace of God that bringeth salvation hath
appeared to all men, 12 Teaching us that, denying
ungodliness and worldly lusts, we should live soberly,
righteously, and godly, in this present world; 13 Looking
for that blessed hope, and the glorious appearing of the
great God and our Saviour Jesus Christ;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Titus 2:11-14 2 of 2 S  Card 342

14 Who gave himself for us, that he might redeem us
from all iniquity, and purify unto himself a peculiar
people, zealous of good works.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 1:1-4 1 of 2 S  Card 343

1 God, who at sundry times and in divers manners
spake in time past unto the fathers by the prophets, 2

Hath in these last days spoken unto us by his Son,
whom he hath appointed heir of all things, by whom
also he made the worlds;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Hebrews 1:1-4 2 of 2 S  Card 344

3 Who being the brightness of his glory, and the express
image of his person, and upholding all things by the
word of his power, when he had by himself purged our
sins, sat down on the right hand of the Majesty on high;
4 Being made so much better than the angels, as he
hath by inheritance obtained a more excellent name
than they.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 9:27-28 S  Card 345

27 And as it is appointed unto men once to die, but after
this the judgment: 28 So Christ was once offered to bear
the sins of many; and unto them that look for him shall
he appear the second time without sin unto salvation.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:19-39 1 of 8 S  Card 346

19 Having therefore, brethren, boldness to enter into the
holiest by the blood of Jesus, 20 By a new and living
way, which he hath consecrated for us, through the veil,
that is to say, his flesh; 21 And having an high priest over
the house of God;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:19-39 2 of 8 S  Card 347

22 Let us draw near with a true heart in full assurance of
faith, having our hearts sprinkled from an evil
conscience, and our bodies washed with pure water. 23

Let us hold fast the profession of our faith without
wavering; (for he is faithful that promised;) 24 And let us
consider one another to provoke unto love and to good
works:

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Hebrews 10:19-39 3 of 8 S  Card 348

25 Not forsaking the assembling of ourselves together,
as the manner of some is; but exhorting one another:
and so much the more, as ye see the day approaching.
26 For if we sin wilfully after that we have received the
knowledge of the truth, there remaineth no more
sacrifice for sins, 27 But a certain fearful looking for of
judgment and fiery indignation, which shall devour the
adversaries.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:19-39 4 of 8 S  Card 349

28 He that despised Moses' law died without mercy
under two or three witnesses: 29 Of how much sorer
punishment, suppose ye, shall he be thought worthy,
who hath trodden under foot the Son of God, and hath
counted the blood of the covenant, wherewith he was
sanctified, an unholy thing, and hath done despite unto
the Spirit of grace?

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:19-39 5 of 8 S  Card 350

30 For we know him that hath said, Vengeance
belongeth unto me, I will recompense, saith the Lord.
And again, The Lord shall judge his people. 31 It is a
fearful thing to fall into the hands of the living God. 32

But call to remembrance the former days, in which, after
ye were illuminated, ye endured a great fight of
afflictions;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:19-39 6 of 8 S  Card 351

33 Partly, whilst ye were made a gazingstock both by
reproaches and afflictions; and partly, whilst ye became
companions of them that were so used. 34 For ye had
compassion of me in my bonds, and took joyfully the
spoiling of your goods, knowing in yourselves that ye
have in heaven a better and an enduring substance.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Hebrews 10:19-39 7 of 8 S  Card 352

35 Cast not away therefore your confidence, which hath
great recompence of reward. 36 For ye have need of
patience, that, after ye have done the will of God, ye
might receive the promise. 37 For yet a little while, and
he that shall come will come, and will not tarry. 38 Now
the just shall live by faith: but if any man draw back, my
soul shall have no pleasure in him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:19-39 8 of 8 S  Card 353

39 But we are not of them who draw back unto perdition;
but of them that believe to the saving of the soul.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:19-25 1 of 3 S  Card 354

19 Having therefore, brethren, boldness to enter into the
holiest by the blood of Jesus, 20 By a new and living
way, which he hath consecrated for us, through the veil,
that is to say, his flesh; 21 And having an high priest over
the house of God;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:19-25 2 of 3 S  Card 355

22 Let us draw near with a true heart in full assurance of
faith, having our hearts sprinkled from an evil
conscience, and our bodies washed with pure water. 23

Let us hold fast the profession of our faith without
wavering; (for he is faithful that promised;) 24 And let us
consider one another to provoke unto love and to good
works:

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Hebrews 10:19-25 3 of 3 S  Card 356

25 Not forsaking the assembling of ourselves together,
as the manner of some is; but exhorting one another:
and so much the more, as ye see the day approaching.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:35-39 1 of 2 S  Card 357

35 Cast not away therefore your confidence, which hath
great recompence of reward. 36 For ye have need of
patience, that, after ye have done the will of God, ye
might receive the promise. 37 For yet a little while, and
he that shall come will come, and will not tarry. 38 Now
the just shall live by faith: but if any man draw back, my
soul shall have no pleasure in him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 10:35-39 2 of 2 S  Card 358

39 But we are not of them who draw back unto perdition;
but of them that believe to the saving of the soul.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Hebrews 11:3 S  Card 359

3 Through faith we understand that the worlds were
framed by the word of God, so that things which are
seen were not made of things which do appear.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



James 1:12 S  Card 360

12 Blessed is the man that endureth temptation: for
when he is tried, he shall receive the crown of life,
which the Lord hath promised to them that love him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

James 1:21 S  Card 361

21 Wherefore lay apart all filthiness and superfluity of
naughtiness, and receive with meekness the engrafted
word, which is able to save your souls.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

James 1:27 S  Card 362

27 Pure religion and undefiled before God and the
Father is this, To visit the fatherless and widows in their
affliction, and to keep himself unspotted from the world.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

James 2:26 S  Card 363

26 For as the body without the spirit is dead, so faith
without works is dead also.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



James 5:7-8 S  Card 364

7 Be patient therefore, brethren, unto the coming of the
Lord. Behold, the husbandman waiteth for the precious
fruit of the earth, and hath long patience for it, until he
receive the early and latter rain. 8 Be ye also patient;
stablish your hearts: for the coming of the Lord draweth
nigh.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

James 5:16 S  Card 365

16 Confess your faults one to another, and pray one for
another, that ye may be healed. The effectual fervent
prayer of a righteous man availeth much.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Peter 1:13 S  Card 366

13 Wherefore gird up the loins of your mind, be sober,
and hope to the end for the grace that is to be brought
unto you at the revelation of Jesus Christ;

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 Peter 3:15 S  Card 367

15 But sanctify the Lord God in your hearts: and be
ready always to give an answer to every man that
asketh you a reason of the hope that is in you with
meekness and fear:

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



1 Peter 5:6-7 S  Card 368

6 Humble yourselves therefore under the mighty hand of
God, that he may exalt you in due time: 7 Casting all
your care upon him; for he careth for you.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

2 Peter 1:19 S  Card 369

19 We have also a more sure word of prophecy;
whereunto ye do well that ye take heed, as unto a light
that shineth in a dark place, until the day dawn, and the
day star arise in your hearts:

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

2 Peter 1:20-21 S  Card 370

20 Knowing this first, that no prophecy of the scripture is
of any private interpretation. 21 For the prophecy came
not in old time by the will of man: but holy men of God
spake as they were moved by the Holy Ghost.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 John 4:9-16 1 of 3 S  Card 371

9 In this was manifested the love of God toward us,
because that God sent his only begotten Son into the
world, that we might live through him. 10 Herein is love,
not that we loved God, but that he loved us, and sent
his Son to be the propitiation for our sins. 11 Beloved, if
God so loved us, we ought also to love one another.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



1 John 4:9-16 2 of 3 S  Card 372

12 No man hath seen God at any time. If we love one
another, God dwelleth in us, and his love is perfected in
us. 13 Hereby know we that we dwell in him, and he in
us, because he hath given us of his Spirit. 14 And we
have seen and do testify that the Father sent the Son to
be the Saviour of the world. 15 Whosoever shall confess
that Jesus is the Son of God, God dwelleth in him, and
he in God.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

1 John 4:9-16 3 of 3 S  Card 373

16 And we have known and believed the love that God
hath to us. God is love; and he that dwelleth in love
dwelleth in God, and God in him.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Jude 1:20-21 S  Card 374

20 But ye, beloved, building up yourselves on your most
holy faith, praying in the Holy Ghost, 21 Keep yourselves
in the love of God, looking for the mercy of our Lord
Jesus Christ unto eternal life.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Jude 1:24-25 S  Card 375

24 Now unto him that is able to keep you from falling,
and to present you faultless before the presence of his
glory with exceeding joy, 25 To the only wise God our
Saviour, be glory and majesty, dominion and power,
both now and ever. Amen.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Revelation 1:5-6 S  Card 376

5 And from Jesus Christ, who is the faithful witness, and
the first begotten of the dead, and the prince of the
kings of the earth. Unto him that loved us, and washed
us from our sins in his own blood, 6 And hath made us
kings and priests unto God and his Father; to him be
glory and dominion for ever and ever. Amen.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Revelation 4:8 S  Card 377

8 And the four beasts had each of them six wings about
him; and they were full of eyes within: and they rest not
day and night, saying, Holy, holy, holy, Lord God
Almighty, which was, and is, and is to come.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Revelation 4:11 S  Card 378

11 Thou art worthy, O Lord, to receive glory and honour
and power: for thou hast created all things, and for thy
pleasure they are and were created.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Revelation 5:9-10 S  Card 379

9 And they sung a new song, saying, Thou art worthy to
take the book, and to open the seals thereof: for thou
wast slain, and hast redeemed us to God by thy blood
out of every kindred, and tongue, and people, and
nation; 10 And hast made us unto our God kings and
priests: and we shall reign on the earth.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Revelation 12:11 S  Card 380

11 And they overcame him by the blood of the Lamb,
and by the word of their testimony; and they loved not
their lives unto the death.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Revelation 15:3-4 S  Card 381

3 And they sing the song of Moses the servant of God,
and the song of the Lamb, saying, Great and
marvellous are thy works, Lord God Almighty; just and
true are thy ways, thou King of saints. 4 Who shall not
fear thee, O Lord, and glorify thy name? for thou only
art holy: for all nations shall come and worship before
thee; for thy judgments are made manifest.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Revelation 21:1-8 1 of 4 S  Card 382

1 And I saw a new heaven and a new earth: for the first
heaven and the first earth were passed away; and there
was no more sea. 2 And I John saw the holy city, new
Jerusalem, coming down from God out of heaven,
prepared as a bride adorned for her husband.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Revelation 21:1-8 2 of 4 S  Card 383

3 And I heard a great voice out of heaven saying,
Behold, the tabernacle of God is with men, and he will
dwell with them, and they shall be his people, and God
himself shall be with them, and be their God. 4 And God
shall wipe away all tears from their eyes; and there shall
be no more death, neither sorrow, nor crying, neither
shall there be any more pain: for the former things are
passed away.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages



Revelation 21:1-8 3 of 4 S  Card 384

5 And he that sat upon the throne said, Behold, I make
all things new. And he said unto me, Write: for these
words are true and faithful. 6 And he said unto me, It is
done. I am Alpha and Omega, the beginning and the
end. I will give unto him that is athirst of the fountain of
the water of life freely. 7 He that overcometh shall inherit
all things; and I will be his God, and he shall be my son.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Revelation 21:1-8 4 of 4 S  Card 385

8 But the fearful, and unbelieving, and the abominable,
and murderers, and whoremongers, and sorcerers, and
idolaters, and all liars, shall have their part in the lake
which burneth with fire and brimstone: which is the
second death.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages

Revelation 22:12 S  Card 386

12 And, behold, I come quickly; and my reward is with
me, to give every man according as his work shall be.

KJV

_               Remaining Nationals Passages


